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CELEBRATING CULTURAL AND 

INTELLECTUAL EXCHANGE 
 

The Singapore Aviation Academy (SAA) 

recently celebrated the convergence of 

diverse cultures at the academy to share 

knowledge, learn from one another and even 

forge future collaborations. Through its 

annual Cultural Night, aviation professionals, 

lecturers, instructors and partners came 

together outside of the classroom settings to 

interact, network and learn more about each 

other’s cultures. The participants were also 

introduced to Singapore’s unique traditions 

and way of life through fun games, 

entertainment, such as a snake charming 

performance and music from a live Chinese 

orchestra, and even the dinner menu, which 

included both local and international cuisine. 

This year’s event, held on 21 July, was 

particularly special as it also commemorated 

the 20th anniversaries of the Civil Aviation 

Management Programme (CAMP) and the Seminar on Communications, Navigation and 

Surveillance Systems for Air Traffic Management (CNS/ATM). Both programmes have come 

a long way with significant enhancements and updates made over the decades to keep up 

with the rapid developments of the aviation industry and are among the flagship courses at 

SAA today. 

 

Pleased with the turnout, Yap Ong Heng, Director-General, Civil Aviation Authority of 

Singapore, thanked guests for their participation in the programme, saying, “May the many 

friendships forged at SAA and tonight continue to grow and last for many years to come.” 



 
 


